

May 9, 2022

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Blackburn 7710 Inverness Lakes Trail Fort Wayne, IN 46804

Dear Tom and Denise,

It was a wonderful pleasure to have you join our 2022 A Hope Center banquet with guest speaker Kirk Walden. What a special night! We were happy to be back inside and grateful for such a great crowd of supporters. The ministry of A Hope Center could not exist without generous donors like you. Thank you! I also want to express gratitude for your warm welcome. We felt such a strong sense of unity, and the presence of the Lord through this transition is very evident. We can see and recognize many blessings and give God the glory.

A former client wrote to us in response to the banquet, thanking AHC. She stated that though she felt her gift wasn't much, she was happy to be at the banquet and supporting us. Reading that comment warmed our hearts! The staff and volunteers know and witness the joy and happiness that clients feel when they get to the other side of need. It was a beautiful reminder that many of our former clients and their families are sitting at our banquets eager to give back and thankful for the hope and support they found through the A Hope Center ministry.

Your donation matters. You responded to the opportunity to be a blessing and serve the Lord through this ministry, and we are so grateful for you. Thank you so much for walking with us as we serve our clients in their unique moment of need.

Thank you and God's blessings to you,

Michelle Schoenfeld

Michelle Schoenefeld Interim Executive Director

260.969.4357



3702 S Clinton, Fort Wayne, IN 46806



3630 Hobson Rd, Fort Wayne, IN 46815



344 N Main St, Columbia City, IN 46725